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Welcome back as we step into the Spring Term and tiptoe tentatively into 2021.  It 
would be fair to say it’s been a bumpy start with much confusion already.  At this point 
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ALL children, if there are any updates or changes

Anyway, onwards and upwards and we are pressing ahead with our plans.  This month 
we are refurbishing our rooms starting with new flooring.  For a long time we have 
wanted to remove our bright red and blue carpet tiled flooring and we will be replacing 
them with a fresh, modern, wood effect vinyl.  It will of course be commercial grade, 
non slip and in keeping with the curiosity approach it will give us a whole fresh 
new look and support a home from home environment   This will take place across 
two weekends and we can’t wait to share the before and after photos.  Who knows one 
day you may even be able to come back inside the building to see for yourself, we 
live in hope.   

Going forward we will continue with our normal activities, day to day in supporting all 
our children to reach their full learning and development across all areas of the EYFS.  
We are continuing to support children who need additional support in speech 
and language with our private consultant.  

As always we are here to support you, please call us on 644-8479. 


